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General Obasanjo prepared a report on the security needs of 
the Front Line States. Professor Cornford and Archbishop Scott have 
established a network of NGOs to train black South Africans. 
Governments can help the victims of apartheid. The Secretariat is 
developing a new strategy on trade and investment in southern 
Africa. 

These all provide opportunities to individual members of the 
Commonwealth to increase visible, practical help. We hope they, and 
other measures, will be considered by Heads of Government. 


